
NEWS RELEASE 
Catholic Student s Learn about Being Stewards of Our Earth 
Northeastern Ontario, March 20th, 2013:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board actively supports the upcoming Earth 
Hour on Saturday, March 23rd, starting at 8:30 pm.  We encourage our students, staff 
members and the entire Catholic community of which we are a part, to lead by 
example in conserving energy and the natural resources of our planet.  By being 
responsible stewards of our planet, we learn to be responsible members of society; 
each person has a role to play in these efforts.   We encourage you to turn off your 
lights, turn off the TV and reduce your consumption of electricity during this hour.  We 
also encourage you to recycle in your home and in your schools.   

 

 

 

Earth Hour is the single, largest, symbolic mass participation event in the world.   Born 
out of a hope that we could mobilize people to take action on climate change, Earth 
Hour now inspires a global community of millions of people in 7,001 cities and towns 
across 152 countries and territories to switch lights off for an hour as a massive show of 
concern for the environment.   

Please check out this web site to see how else you can get involved in the upcoming 
Earth Hour activities: www.earthhour.org/ 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


